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Mail-in voting has proven to be secure, effective, and convenient for most Oregon 

residents. Any past issues have been transparently addressed and successfully 

resolved, reinforcing its reliability as a safe voting method. 

 

Oregon is a national model for voting rights, and we should continue leading the way. 

That’s why I strongly oppose Measure SB 210, which offers no benefits to our 

system. 

 


